Table of Contents

Editor's Note, G.M. Malacinskibelow
Everything You Wanted to Know About Creating a Strain of Axolotls Carrying a Tiger Salamander Gene But Were Afraid to Ask, Sally Hennen
Report on Symposium3
Instructions for the Care and Feeding of Axolotls, A.J. Brothers9
Hatching Brine Shrimp Eggs, Larry Lawrence
Meeting Announcement
Instructions for Submitting Copyback cover page

Editor's Note

We are happy to report that Dr. Rufus R. Humphrey has returned to the Indiana University Axolotl Colony, after an extended health-related absence. He is currently busy preparing manuscripts for publication. All of us associated with the axolotl colony are delighted that he is back with us. The meeting report which begins on page 3 summarizes the proceedings of a symposium held in his (and Dr. Robert Briggs') honor during October, 1976, on the Indiana University campus.

This issue of the Newsletter also contains a series of detailed descriptions on the care and feeding of the axolotl, prepared by Ann Janice Brothers. Additional information on this topic will appear in subsequent issues, and contributions from readers are welcome.

The Newsletter is prepared to reproduce photographs which accompany research reports, so readers should be encouraged to submit research reports which contain black and white photographs.